
MEMORANDUM

DATE:		08/14/2014
FROM: 		Laura Farris/EPA Region 8
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
SUBJECT:	American Lung Association Luncheon held on 08/14/2014

SUMMARY:        

Carl Daly, EPA Region 8 Air Program Director, attended an American Lung Association Luncheon featuring Dr. Jonathan Buonocore from Harvard University School of Public Health, who spoke about their recent study on the co-benefits of reducing carbon pollution. Mr. Daly encouraged attendees to submit comments to the Clean Power Plan docket. This Plan was proposed on June 2, 2014.
ATTENDEES:

EPA REGION 8:
Carl Daly, Air Program Director

OTHER GUESTS:

1. Jonathan Buonocore, the Harvard Researcher
1. Cindy, Liverance, ALA-Colorado
1. Christian Stumpf, ALA-Southwest region Director of Public Policy
1. John Streit, RT, ALA-Colorado
1. Sandy Stenmark, Kaiser
1. Michelle Irwin, Channel 7
1. Rohit Katial, MD, National Jewish Health
1. Dale Varner, MD, Kaiser
1. Beth Chacon, Xcel
1. Rob Mansheim, International Association for the Study of Lung Cancer
1. Natalia Swalnick, BCS, Incorporated
1. Justin Wilson, Western Conversation Foundation
1. Frank Swain, Colorado Conservation
1. Ivor Douglas, MD, American Thoracic Society
1. Cindy Bosco, Denver Mayor’s Office
1. Tyler Svitak, Clean Cities Coalition
1. Tom Schuck, Southern Region Clean Cities Coalition
1. Steve McCannon, Regional Air Quality Council
1. Julie Moyle, Healthier Hospitals Initiative

DOCUMENTS EXCHANGED:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Copy of May 27, 2014, paper: Co-Benefits of Carbon Standards, which can be found here:
http://eng-cs.syr.edu/our-departments/civil-and-environmental-engineering/research/carbon-co-benefits-research/

	
